
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
(RECRUITMENT CELL) 

F. No. AOR Exam./June/2021 

New Delhi, 
May 12, 2021 

NOTICE 

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that due to the surge in 

the number of COVID-19 infected cases across the Country, the Competent 

Authority, after consideration of the requests received from various quarters for 

postponement of the Advocates-on-Record Examination, 2021 and for ensuring 

the safety and well-being of the candidates and the examination functionaries, 

has been pleased to postpone the AOR Examination which was scheduled to be 

held from 8th to 11th June, 2021. The fresh dates for the said Examination shall 

be notified in due course. 

It is further notified for information of all concerned that, in continuation of 

earlier Notice dated 24.04.2021, the Competent Authority has, after 

consideration of the requests received for further extension of time for 

submission of the application forms, also been pleased to extend the last date of 

submission of the application forms and the prescribed fees to 30th June, 2021 

till 05: 00 P.M. 

~u 
(Rajesh Kumar Goel) 

Secretary-Board of Examiners 

Copy to:- 

1. The Hony. Secretary, Supreme Court Bar Association. 

2. The Hony. Secretary, Supreme Court Advocates-on-Record Association. 

sd/-


